RECEVED

Board of Selectmen

2017 MAR 31 AM 9: 19 Minutes of Joint Session, January 17, 2017

TOWN CLERK BOUNGE

Bourne Community Building

Bourne, MA 02532

In attendance -

Selectmen: Donald Pickard, Chairman; Peter Meier, Vice Chairman; George Slade, Clerk; Stephen Mealy;

Town Administrator Tom Guerino

Michael Blanton (excused);

6:30 p.m. Chairman Pickard called to order to convene in Regular Session.

Michael Rausch of the Bourne Enterprise acknowledged that he is taping the meeting.

The following Finance Committee members joined the selectman in order to hear the budget narrative and participate in discussion: Mary Jan Mastrangelo, Michele Ford, William Towne, Brian Lemee, George Smith, Rene Gratis

Administrator Guerino read the narrative for the proposed Fiscal Year 2018. This included high lights of the current state of the town, various budget assumptions, and how it will affect the proposed budget.

The recommended General Fund Operating Budget (not including Enterprise Funds) is \$61,779,322.

Administrator Guerino fielded several questions, mostly clarification, regarding the budget which will be reviewed by the Selectmen and delivered to the Finance Committee on February JS, 2017.

Adjourn-Meier moved and Mealy seconded to adjourn. Unanimous 4-0 7:35p.m.

Approved at the 2.28.17 meeting 4-0-1